
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have some very exciting news to share with you – Father Christmas will be joining us 

this year at our Christmas Fayre on Friday 1st December 3:30pm – 5:30pm! 

 

Slots can be booked between 3:40pm and 5:30pm. Visits to Santa’s Grotto will take place 

in small groups (for siblings, you can book the same allocated time slot) and will last 

between 5 – 8 minutes. There will be a maximum of 6 spaces per group.  

The slots cost £4 per child. 

 

As well as meeting Father Christmas himself, children will have the opportunity to have a 

professional photo taken with Santa and maybe even a present! 

 

Slots to visit Santa’s Grotto can be booked via the link(s) below: 

 

3:40pm - https://square.link/u/39cCURww 

3:48pm - https://square.link/u/12CYkvqq 

3:56pm - https://square.link/u/dOFE8vPL 

4:03pm - https://square.link/u/IPzcVJXM 

4:11pm - https://square.link/u/DICpfyem 

4:18pm - https://square.link/u/9hqlaesr 

4:26pm - https://square.link/u/TrUbVMdK 

4:34pm - https://square.link/u/oSQIinSh 

4:42pm - https://square.link/u/vaIyIaTl 

4:50pm - https://square.link/u/lZyDiIAX 

4:58pm - https://square.link/u/3L8iLUQx 

5:06pm - https://square.link/u/K4FHtySh 

5:13pm - https://square.link/u/N3RqttLt 

5:21pm - https://square.link/u/6xIYustb 

 

On the night, please bring proof of your booking, e.g. screenshot. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Friends of HVA 
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